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January 2, 2024

TO: Rio Dell City Council
FROM: Kyle Knopp, City Manager

SUBJECT:  Appointment of an Ad Hoc Committee to Review the Fagade Improvement
Program for the City of Rio Dell

IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT THE CITY COUNCIL:

Appoint two members of the Council to the Ad Hoc Committee

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION

As part of the City’s Economic Development Plan and the current Immediate Action Plan (IAP)
the Council adopted the development of a Fagade Improvement Program as a high priority.
Round No. 1 of the program has expired. It is recommended that the Ad Hoc review Round No.
1 and recommend revisions for Round No. 2, if any, or closing/suspension the program. Any
action will then be returned to the full Council for consideration.
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